
 

 

 

 

 

Adjusted Pick Up Times Until Friday 13th November  

6th November 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

Due to the impact of the arrival of the film crew on some of our contingency parking areas such as 

Henry Jones and Castlereagh Presbyterian, we have decided to slightly adjust our pick up times for 

the rest of the week to make life more straightforward for parents, relatives and childminders.  

These changes are only relevant to Year 1 – Year 7 classes only.  

Pick up anytime between 1.10pm to 1.30pm  

All Foundation Stage classes (Y1 & Y2)  

Year 3 classes 

Year 4 classes (Thursday only) 

 

Pick up anytime between 2.10pm to 2.30pm 

Year 4 classes (Wednesday and Friday) 

All Key Stage Two classes (Y5, Y6 & Y7) 

These details are also available on your child’s ClassDojo. 

 

Please try your best to stagger your arrival so that we can manage the safe exit of all children on 

these days.  

Regards 

 

S Spillane 

Principal  


